
      Calendar 
September 5 - Labor  Day Holiday 

Administrative Office Closed 
     

September 13 - Community Luncheon                 
                    Noon-1pm 
Payment Windows Closed for Lunch 
 
September 13 - 6pm WRA Meeting 
 
September 13 - 7pm City Council 
Meeting.  Pre-Council preceding. 

Guest Speaker 
Chief of Police 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Reaves 

75th Anniversary Celebration 
 

Coburns will cater BBQ and smoke 
sausage with potato salad, cole slaw, 
beans and iced tea 

 
 

 

 
Please bring your favorite dessert. 
Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention  

STAFF CHANGES AT CITY HALL 
City Secretary Carol Borges has accepted a position in another 
city.  We thank her for seven years of dedicated and professional 
service to the community.   
 
We welcome Holly Owens as the new City Secretary who comes 
to us from the Southlake Planning Dept.   
 
Administrative Assistant Laura Pinson’s position has been elimi-
nated.  We thank her for eleven years of  dedication and service.   
 
A new Deputy City Secretary position has been created and will 
be filled by Charity Holmes who comes to us from the Fort Worth 
Water Dept.   
 
We wish all of these ladies the very best, personally and profes-
sionally.   
 

NATIONAL POW/MIA RECOGNITION DAY 
We observe National POW/MIA Recognition Day the 
third Friday in September.  We pause to remember the 
sacrifices and service of those who were Prisoners of 
War (POW), Missing in Action (MIA), and their fami-
lies.  All military installations will fly the National 
League of Families’ POW and MIA flag to remember 
those who were imprisoned while serving in conflicts  
and those who remain missing. 
 

ANNUAL FALL CLEAN-UP (Trash Only)  
 Saturday, September 17 - 7am to 4pm 

Gather all of your old junk and trash and bring it to the Municipal 
Complex.  There will be men on hand to help you unload your 
vehicles.  This service is provided by Waste Collections and the 
City.  You must bring your water bill or proof of residency. 
We cannot accept  paints, tires, oil, insecticides, items that are 
harmful to the environment, refrigerators, air conditioners, or any 
Freon bearing items.  Contact the Water Dept at 817-710-2506 with 
questions.   
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WESTWORTH VILLAGE CELEBRATES 75 YEARS  

 
 
 
The City of Westworth Village will celebrate 75 years of Independent incorporation this year!  The  
planning committee is hard at work putting together a series of events to showcase the past, present, and 
future of Westworth Village.  Please contact Samantha Milligan at 817-710-2535 with ideas for the ‘time 
capsule’ or to volunteer.  Mark your calendar for the events listed below:  
Tuesday, September 20th  
8:00 am – Golf Tournament at Hawks Creek Golf Course       

This event will highlight the role Carswell Air Force Base played in our past and provide a present 
day look at our beautiful golf course.  In addition, the future will be on display with demonstrations 
of the latest golf technology.  

Saturday, September 24th 
7:00 am – Fun Run 

Anytime Fitness will sponsor this event, which showcases the City's natural landscape, amazing 
waterfall, and possibly a peek at future developments.  While the route has not been finalized, it 
will take place along the TRWD trail system and potentially wind through a few neighborhoods, 
incorporating the new walking and biking trails.   The 5K Participant Registration is $30.  The 1K 
Participant Registration is $20.  Vendor Registration is $100.  Payment must be made by credit card 
or via a PayPal account.  Access the City’s website to register. 

2:00 pm – Car Show 
Take a walk through time in the evolution of transportation.   This event will take place in the 
Sam’s/Walmart parking lot and is sure to draw a crowd.   

5:00 pm – An Evening on the River - Block Party 
Bring your lawn chairs, pack a picnic or purchase dinner from one of the food vendors we are 
working to secure, and enjoy some great fun on the bank of the Trinity River behind Burton Hill 
Elementary School.  We are planning for live music, entertainment, and several children’s events 
hosted by the YMCA.  We will cap-off the evening with a live fireworks show.    

Friday, December 16th Time Capsule Sealed and Buried 
On this date in 1941, the City was named Westworth Village.  The committee is accepting ideas for 
items to be included in the time capsule that will be buried on City property, to be opened in 25 
years - on December 16, 2041, our 100th anniversary!  The capsule will include photos and other 
items collected, as well as sponsorship information from the September 2016 events. 

Updates will be posted to our city website and monthly newsletters. 
 
 
 

LIBRARY CARD SIGN-UP MONTH 
A library card is the most important school supply our students can have. It places thousands of resources 
at their fingertips.  TexShare Databases are now available at our Library.  Celebrate Library Card Sign-up 
Month and explore TexShare Databases for homework help, job and career development, academic jour-
nals, popular magazines, health and business information, and genealogy.  TexShare Databases are au-
thoritative, ad-free, and available 24/7.  Contact the library for log-in information. 
 

Congratulations to Rachel, William, Benjamin, Cameron, and Thea 
for completing our Summer Reading Program! 


